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Facility Name: Glenwood Drive and Walker Road Primary Facility ID: 881609  

Narrative (continued): 
Observations from wells that were gauged: 
- Upon my arrival, the GES crew informed me that they are now only gauging the residences at , the potable 

well at ,  Road, and  once a week. That event will happen on Mondays.  
 

- Samples of product were collected at , RW-2 and RW-3.  
 

- There is no longer an absorbent sock placed at   or RW-4. They stated this is due to the lack of product 
accumulation in RW-4. It is possible an absorbent sock will be placed at 124 Glenwood drive due to the presence of 0.01 feet of 
product this morning.  

 
- When gauging the recovery wells RW-2 and RW-3, the gauging is performed while the passive skimmer systems are in place in 

the well.  
 

- The skimmer at RW-2 was completely full of product and a cloudy substance at the bottom. This did not appear to be silt or 
sediment. The GES crew stated they have seen this occur multiple times in RW-2 (Photo 2 and 3).  

 
- The skimmer at RW-3 was completely empty (Photo 4). There was approximately 0.05 feet of product existing in the well 

around the skimmer when it was gauged. 
 

- The GES crew put a bottom loading, clear, plastic bailer down RW-4 per my request. There was no noticeable sheen on the 
water and no odors (Photo 1) 

 
I departed the neighborhood at 10:45. 
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